Extract from an e-mail from Mr and Mrs R Eaton 29 September 2015.

Jenny and Roger Eaton have lived in Box for decades taking an active part in the Box Community
since the 1970s.

Alan Payne

Sent from Windows Mail

From:
Sent: Tuesday, 29 September 2015 22:30
To: boxpeopleandplaces@yahoo.co.uk

Hi Alan,

Both Roger and | are totally opposed to transferring Rudloe etc to Corsham. It will significantly effect
the financial status of Box. More importantly, | know that people in Rudloe, Wadswick & CP feel they
are part of Box. They are part of the parish of Box and very involved with St Thomas a Becket.

We hope to be at the meeting at the Springfield centre.

Jenny

Sent from my iPad
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